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Reminder - Attention Members!
     We have scheduled Sgt. Ravish to give a seminar on January 18th (See below).  
That’s this coming Saturday, starting at 2:PM!  Please come in and get some good 
advice on how to survive an active shooter situation.  Thank you!

Active Shooter Seminar
     On Saturday, January 18th, 2025, at 2:00PM, 
FCSC will offer a Seminar on Active Shooter 
Survival! This seminar will be presented by Sgt. 
Brian Ravish, Deerfield Police Department. 
     Sgt. Ravish has a long career in police work, 
having been an officer in Sunderland, Hadley, 
Bernardston and currently in Deerfield. Sgt. 
Ravish is a certified firearms instructor teaching 
at the Police Academy and training the Deerfield 
Police Force.  He is also the School Resource 
Officer for the Town of Deerfield.  In his current 
position Sgt. Ravish is in charge of Active 
Shooter planning and training for the Deerfield School System.
     We expect this event to be very popular, so if you plan to attend, we would 
appreciate it if you would confirm your seat with Steven.Podlesny@gmail.com as 
soon as possible.  Larry Kleinschmidt
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